
Yonge North Subway Extension Surveying Notice 

 

 
 
 

Contact Us: 
  Write to us at: YongeSubwayExt@metrolinx.com 
  Find us on social media @YongeSubwayExt 
  Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/YongeSubwayExt 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à YongeSubwayExt@metrolinx.com. 

 
 
 

Information as of: June 9, 2023  

Surveying notice in Royal 
Orchard Community 
 
Scheduled start: June 26th, 2023  

Timing: 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

 
What is happening? 
Surveyors from J.H. Gelbloom Surveying Limited, working on behalf of Metrolinx, will be in the Royal Orchard 
community north of Royal Orchard Blvd between Yonge St and Kirk Dr starting the week of June 26, 2023. The work 
will be limited to specific private properties, with property owners’ contacted in advance.    
 
About the Yonge North Subway Extension 
The Yonge North Subway Extension will transform the commute in York Region, Toronto and beyond by extending the 
TTC’s Line 1 service north from Finch Station to Vaughan, Markham and Richmond Hill. The extension includes five 
confirmed stations along an extension of roughly eight kilometres.  
 

 
OVERVIEW 
• Surveying will include an initial visit to collect the 

necessary data, followed by a second visit to collect 
any additional data that may be required, and set the 
necessary survey monuments (i.e., iron bars).   

• Surveying work will happen on individual properties 
with permission from the property owner. 

• Surveyors may be observed in the community as they 
move between properties. 

 
WHAT TO EXPECT 
• One vehicle (J.H. Gelbloom Surveying Limited van) 

parked in the right of way. 
• Two surveyors will be on site with tripods, measuring 

and tracking equipment, poles, and other hand tools. 

 
• The information provided in this notice is subject to 

change; work may be delayed due to unforeseen 
circumstances. 

• In the case of a notable delay, residents will be 
provided with updates as soon as they’re available. 

 
METHODOLOGY 
• There will be no machinery on site, only hand tools. 
• Noise will consist of the intermittent hammering of 

monuments into the ground. 
• Bars will not be placed in any paved areas, patios or 

pools. 

 


